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  Village of Bawlf Office   Ph (780)373-3797   Fax (780)373-3798  

   Email: customerservice@bawlf.com/admin@bawlf.com     
www.bawlf.com 

Village of Bawlf      
Council Members 
 

Mayor 

John DeMerchant  

Ph 780-373-3445 

jdemerchant@bawlf.com 

 

Deputy Mayor 

Bruce Wells   

Ph 780-781-4265 

bwells@bawlf.com 

 

Councillor 

Leonard Thompson 

Ph 780-373-3414 

lthompson@bawlf.com 

 

Councillor 

Dennis Adams 

Ph 780-373-2520 

dadams@bawlf.com 

 

Councillor 

Paul Lorente  

Ph 780-281-0307 

plorente@bawlf.com  

Council meetings are open 

to the public and are usually 

held at 7pm the third 

Wednesday of every month 

in  Council Chambers. If you 

wish to speak to Council as a 

delegation, a written de-

tailed request must be sub-

mitted to the Village Office 

by 1:00pm on the Wednes-

day prior to the meeting.  

 Check the Village web-

site for Agendas, Minutes 

and Council decisions.  

Most of Administrations’ 

actions & decisions are 

directed by Council. 

Office Notes:  
 

February 19th - Family Day 
 

All day fun for the whole family starting with a Fire Department pancake      
breakfast and continuing with activities all afternoon, including horse drawn  

wagon rides. More details to follow.  
 

Looking for a 
place to host a 
family function, 
Christmas Party, 
Paint Night,    
birthday party, 
etc.? Check out 
the Bawlf Com-
munity Centre! 
For more info, 
visit 
www.bawlf.com, 
services &          
facilities.  

2018 DOG TAGS ARE AVAILABLE 

AT THE VILLAGE OFFICE  
 

2018 Dog Tags must be purchased  
by January 31st  

 
2018 Dog Tag Rates: 
 

$30 (spayed or neutered)  
$50 (non-spayed or non-neutered)  
 

After  January 31st, Bylaw fines will be 
issued.  

   

2017 Christmas  
Decorating Contest  

winners were:  
 

1st Place: Glen & Marcia Blatz 
2nd Place: Francis & Florence Gartner 

3rd Place: Dennis & Melody Speers 
 

Honorable mentions were: Jeffery & Jessi Sears, Richard & Rhonda Ronsko and Ben & Donna Oeste 
 
 

We would like to thank all that participated.   
It was a great to see so many people decorating for the holiday season! 



 

 
 

 

 

 

David Knipe  

Memorial Library 

Regular hours are: 

Monday  10am to 5pm 

Tuesday  Closed 

Wednesday 10am to 5pm 

Thursday  3pm to 7pm 

Friday  10am to 5pm 

Saturday  Closed 

Sunday  Closed 

Events in January: 

 
1 - New Years Day  

4 - Recycle (Cardboard) 
 

17 - Regular Council  

 Meeting  

18 - Recycle (Blue Bag)  

N E X T  D E A D L I N E  F O R  S U B M I S S I O N S  I S  M O N D A Y  J A N U A R Y  2 9 T H   

E M A I L  T O  C U S T O M E R S E R V I C E @ B A W L F . C O M   

WE MADE HISTORY! 
For more information on how to include your photos and stories: 
 
The Bawlf History Book 
Box 82 
Bawlf, AB  T0B 0J0 
 
Ron Pederson 
780-373-2255 
lindaron@ymail.com 
 
Sonia Berg 
780-373-3906 
bergs@syban.net 

Bawlf and District History Book Volume II (official name 
forthcoming) is in the planning stages. This new book will con-
tinue documenting our community’s history from 1980 to pre-
sent day, and those who live or have lived in the community 
are invited to submit their stories. In addition to vital statistics 

like birth dates, deaths and marriages, we want to hear stories 
about school days, sporting events, and life in general! It’s 
your submissions that will make this project a success, and 

our book will not be complete without them. 

Anne Stordahl 
780-373-2648 
agstor@telus.net 
 
Charleen Gunderson 
780-373-2215 
charleeng.contracting@gmail.co
m 
 
Larry & Linda Nikiforuk 
780-373-2477 
nikiforukl@yahoo.ca 

School Happenings  

Jan 8 - Classes Resume  

Jan 11 - Early Dismissal  

Jan 19 - PD Day, School Closed 

Jan 31 – Semester Break,  

                School Closed  

 

 

Check the School website for more 

info. 

www.brsd.ab.ca/bawlf  

Kathleen Tennant 
780-373-2250 
grannyten@xplornet.com 
 
Dale Uglem 
780-373-3743 
daleuglem@gmail.com 

The outdoor 
skating rink 

is open!  
 
The lights are on 

a timer and the 

skate shack will 

be open.  

Please remem-

ber no alcohol          

consumption is 

permitted. Bylaw      

enforcement will 

be monitoring.  

For any  

questions or 

concerns, 

please contact 

Bryan Berg.  

The David Knipe Memorial Library board and staff wish to thank  
everyone who donated items, volunteered and contributed         

financial support to the library in 2017. Special thanks to Bawlf 
and District Recreation Board, Village of Bawlf, Camrose County 

and Bawlf and District Lions Club for your ongoing support.      
We wish everyone a very Happy New Year.   

Bawlf and District Recreation Association will hold it's            

Annual General Meeting at 7:30 pm Wednesday February 7th    

at the Bawlf Community Centre.   

 

Funding request forms for 

the Recreation Association 

are available at the Village  

Office and the Bawlf School. 


